
Representation to 7th CPC about Suggestions about 

the Report 

We have come to know that Hon'ble MIB has asked Recognized 
Associations to submit suggestions about Report of 7th CPC. 

Accordingly we have submitted our suggestions. 
 
  

Click here for letter by Hon'ble MIB 
 

Click here for ARTEE Representation 
  
 

Central Office 
 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/MIB%20Letter%20reg%207th%20CPC.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2016/Comments_about_Recommendations_of_7th_CPC%20_dated_11012016.pdf

